F. No. 1-16/2010 - TS.I
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Section - |
Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi
Dated: 28" June, 2011

To,

The Registrar,
Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay,
Munbai — 400 076.

Subject: Clearance for holding International workshop on “Variable
Structure Systems (VSS’12)” during 11"-14"™ January, 2012
at lIT- Bombay.

Reference:- This Ministry’s letter no. F. 20-10/2010-TS1 dated 08"
February, 2011, Revised guidelines for grant of visas to the
foreign participate coming to India for International
Conferences, Seminars, Workshops, Symposia etc.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to your letters no. REG 1-26/2011 dated 1% June
2011, on the subject cited above and to request to take necessary action as
per guidelines circulated by this Ministry vide letter no. F. 20-10/2010-
TS1dated 08" February, 2011. (Copy enclosed).

Yours faithfully,

( Yaten%‘ré’ﬁéﬁ{

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 011-23384808
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